
10th March 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cold Places 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

Last week we had fun dressing 
up as our favourite book    
characters for World Book Day. 
 
 
This week we have been 
threading and making patterns, 
making polar bear collages and 
writing about World Book Day. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/r6bGZll2/uJHJ486u
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/z81LEFcj/RWOWI1iT
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/mSCzY7Zx/lddBhNie


Next Week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and re-
telling the story using full 
sentences. We will also 
write about how the Rain-
bow Fish feels at different 
parts of the story. 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning our number bonds to 10! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
backwards           dizzy  

 
ignore 

 
 recycle                          reduce  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will sort animals into those who live in 
the sea and those who live on land. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and    Design 
 
We will make salt dough and sculpting it into fish or 
starfish. We will then decorate them. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your     
children learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 


